
Hello Ms. Elizabeth, 

 

I got accepted into Carnegie Mellon University's 

School of Computer Science for the Class of 2024! 

SCS at Carnegie has been a big dream of mine since 

I began my college admissions process, and I am 

super excited to have achieved it, knowing that I 

have an exceptional place for me in my future. 

 

But more importantly, I would like to thank you, for 

without introducing me to programming when I 

was in 5th grade, I am absolutely certain that I 

never would have reached this great of an 

achievement. 

 

It was the program that you began that got me 

interested into computer science, that taught me 

what an algorithm was.  Even as a high school 

student, programming has become a huge part of 

my life. By pursuing computer science-related 

activities, I have met amazing friends, bonded with 

awesome teachers, and even programmed and 

published my first app! Programming has given me 

such an awesome experience in my life, and I am 

sure that it will bring so much more in my future. 

 

Yet, I could not have done any of it without the 

amazing vision that you had for teaching children 

your knowledge of computer science, and I am so 

extremely grateful that I cannot fully express it in an 

email, but with all of my heart, thank you.  Thank you 

so much for shaping me into the person who I have 

become today. 

 

Best regards, 

Deep Patel 

 
Deep Patel 

  

Deep has joined SR since his 

5th grade, till 11th grade.   

He resided about an hour 

away from Storming Robots.  

Sincere gratitude to his 

parents’ trust in the value of 

SR’s program and making all 

the weekly long trips to SR. 

 
5th Grade 

 
12th Grade 
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